4/12/2017 CapeElizabeth.org Mail - Silva Drive

GOUSIE' Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Silva Drive
1 message

Peter Gleeson <peter.gleeson@capeelizabeth.org> Wed, Apr 12, 2017 at 12:10 PM
To: Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Maureen | have reviewed the Nelson proposal for Silva drive and | will waive the requirement for a turnaround as the
proposed driveway is only 30 feet long and is in close proximity to Silva Drive.

Peter Gleeson

Chief of Department

Cape Elizabeth Fire Department
2 Jordan Way

Cape Elizabeth Maine 04107
Office: (207) 767-7417

Fax: (207) 767-0681

NOTICE: Please be advised that pursuant to Title 1 M.R.S.A. Section 402(3), a public record includes any written, printed or graphic matter or any mechanical or electronic data in the
possession or custody of an agency or public official that has been received or prepared for use in connection with the transaction of public or governmental business and contains information
relating to the transaction of said business; therefore, the public is advised that any correspondence, whether by traditional method or e-mail with town offices or town officials, with certain limited
exceptions, is public record and is available for review by any interested party.
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